
Dr. Pendleton will be 
reporting to the students at 
the 3rd floor desk when she is 
out of the office. 
If anyone should come to see 
her or knock on her door 
please tell them where she is 
and when she will be back.  
Please take any information 
they would share with you 
and make note of it for the 
next person. 
 
Thank you 
Rush Library Staff 


